

Mrs. Einat Betzalel Impasse des Lilas 1 1580 Avenches

Zurich, February 5, 2014

Dear Einat

We would like to warmly thank you for your fabulous performance on the occasion of the Annual Gala Dinner of the Weizmann Institute of Science, which took place on January 22, 2014, at the Hotel Baur au Lac in Zurich.

The pieces chosen and your incomparably beautiful voice accompanied by the talented musicians enchanted the audience and will be remembered for a long time. Our guests were full of praise of your outstanding contribution to the success of the event.

Thanking you again, and wishing you continued success in your artistic endeavors,

Yours sincerely,

Robert Drake

Chairman

Zohar Menshes

Executive Vice President